On behalf of
Leukaemia & Lymphoma Research

Mr George Wolf
Herrick, Feinstein LLP
2 Park Avenue

New York

NY 10016

03 September 2009

Dear Mr Wolf,

On behalf of the Trustees at Barts and The London Charity, thank you for your
generous donation of $10,000. As req uested your donation will be
contributed to Professor Listers Leukaemia and Lymphoma Fund where it will
be put to good use.

For over haif a century the cancer services at Barts have been at the forefrent
of research into the causes, investigation and treatment of many forms of
cancer. Today, members of the medical, nursing and technical staff continue
to work on projects that are designed to advance our knowledge and thereby
improve our ability to fight these malignant diseases in more effective ways.

The funds available to support this valuable work are limited, so donations
dedicated to research are vital. On behalf of all those who will benefit, thank
you once again for your support.

Yours sincerely
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Caroline Lane
Director of Fundraising




